Coronavirus
COVID-19 @

PORT HOUSE POLICY 7th June 2020

We are committed to keeping our guests and ourselves safe during these unprecedented times.
Self-catering is a good holiday option as only families and small groups who know each other well
will be together reducing the likelihood of cross- infection.

Following a risk assessment, we have implemented the following changes.

1. 72 hours between departing guests and next arriving party

2. Deep clean and disinfectant between bookings

3. Removal of any items which cannot be cleaned satisfactorily cleaned e.g. books, games,
ornaments

4. Installation of hand sanitiser station at entrance

5. Guests are requested to leave outdoor clothing in the porch

6. We regret that fewer condiments will be available in the kitchen other than salt and pepper.

We will review and update as more guidelines on the management of the virus become available.
Stay safe
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